
 

                                          SERVICES 

Sacraments             Reconciliation Saturday 4.30 p.m.        BAPTISMS:    By appointment   with Fr. Clarke 

                           WEDDINGS   By appointment   with Fr. Clarke    

MASS            WILL BE CELEBRATED AT 5PM ON SATURDAYS 

SUNDAY MASS         GREAT HARWOOD                    9am at Our Lady &St. Hubert’s               

             11am  at   St. Wulstan’s 

                     RISHTON          10am  at   St. Charles’s 

 For weekday services at St. Wulstan’s & St. Hubert’s Great Harwood  Contact 01254 884211      

                                                            St. Charles’s         Rishton                           Contact 07749821550 

                                     Masses /services at St. Mary’s  for  the coming week . 

          Tuesday     31st January 2017          Mass 11 a.m.       (St. Mary’s School will be attending) 

          Thursday    2nd February 2017        Funeral Mass 10am Mrs Mollie Guilfoyle 
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Church Ministry Rota lists for February 2017 are available at the Back of Church.  Also see list on the notice board in 

Church Porch. Newsletter items  contact peterholden886@btinternet.com  or 07983169189 by Wednesday Weekly 

                  

       TUESDAY LUNCHEON CLUB 

Tuesday Luncheon Club Meal at Sycamore Farm. (carvery)   is next Tuesday  3Ist January 2017. If you 

would like to come along please give your name to Cynthia or Ivy or place your name on the list at back 

of Church. There is no charge for regular attenders  of the Luncheon Club , but everyone is very welcome 

to join us and a  donation would be appreciated if you want to come along. 

                   .      Thank you        Ivy         

    ST. HUBERT’S  with   ST WULSTAN’S  LADIES CIRCLE MEETING 

        DOMINO   EVENING   

To be held at Bank Mill House  Church Street Great Harwood  Thursday 2nd February at 7pm .  All Ladies 

most welcome. This has proved to be a popular event previously.  For further details contact Elizabeth 

Cheesebrough         



 

 

 

                             MASS INTENTIONS 

     Lately Deceased          Mrs Mollie Guilfoyle 

                    

                     

       

 Anniversaries        Kathleen Warburton R.I.P 28th January 2017 

           Nora Dowling  

           Harold Guilfoyle            38th Anniversary 24th January  2017 

        

Eternal rest grant to them O Lord and let perpetual light shine upon them through Christ Our Lord 

Amen. 

Mass offerings may be handed to Father Clarke or alternatively placed through the Presbytery Letter 

Box. Details should include the Name of the Person and the Reason for the Intention. 

 

 
 
 

                                                   FINANCE 

         Parish  Income  for week ending  21st January 2017  was       £360-50 

      Numbers  attending  vigil  Mass                   109                

        Numbers  attending Tuesday Morning  Service            19 

    Mollie Guilfoyle lately deceased.  

Mollie Guilfoyle passed away peacefully at Altham Care Home on Saturday  21st 

January 2017. She has been a member of the Parish since 1953 firstly at the the Old 

St Mary’s and subsequently at the present church until ill health prevented her 

from attending Mass. For many years Mollie sang in the choir alongside her   

daughters Julia & Ros and  her grandsons Matthew & Michael. Her  funeral  Service 

will be celebrated here on Thursday 2nd February at 10.00 am. Family Flowers only 

but any donations received in Mollie’s Memory will be for the refurbishment of our 

Church Hall.   Please remember Mollie,  Julia, Ros, and all the family in your prayers 

at this sad time. 

    Deanery Pilgrimage to  Jerusalem     16TH—23RD MAY 2017 

Seven nights in the Old City of Jerusalem and day visits to Bethlehem and Nazareth.( See poster in 

Church Porch)  or contact Father Michael Waters  St. John’s Presbytery  Bracewell St  Burnley BB 10 1TB 

Tel No. 01282 423824      or    E Mail   frm.waters@gmail.com 

                 Defibrillator      -     Urgent  appeal  for volunteers. 

We need volunteers to be on a rota for the Saturday Night Mass.  Anyone who has any experience and  

would be willing to help would be invaluable . Any relevant training will be provided.  For further details 

please contact our safeguarding officer Sandra Holden, or  give your details to Father Clarke  
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